
 

 

      

    Birthdays this Week 
 

         10th Barb Layton 
                   15th Kathy Martin          

                    
                      
                      
 
                        

 
       
 

 
 
        
 

 

                                                               
  
             
            
 

               
  

  

    

          
                     
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

First Baptist Church Weekly Newsletter 
November 8th – 14th, 2020 

PRAYER REQUESTS THIS WEEK 
 

Armin S. 
 

Beth A, Dale & Annette E. 
daughter- treatment for  

brain tumor.  
 

Bruce R 
 

Caryl K 
 

Charlotte M 
 

Family of Deb B  
 
 

Donella E 
Tested positive for COVID 

 

Gary A 
Tested positive for COVID 

 

Gary L 
 

Jeff F 
 

Leo H 
 

Lynelle K (Caryl's daughter)  
 

Beth, Ben and W Family 
 
 

Philippe N-Hepatitis C  
and autoimmune issues 

 

Renee H 
 

Scott S 
 

Scott W 
Judy W  brother 

Kidney chemo treatments 
 

Steve W 
dealing with ALS 

 

Operation Christmas Child Shoebox  
 

Collection is happening this year!  If 
you would like to participate, you can 
use shoeboxes from home and print 
labels on www.samaritanspurse.org. 

There are also shoeboxes and 
brochures available at the church. 

They can be picked up during office 
hours. Please return shoeboxes to 

the church by November 15th.  
 

 If you do not want to go out to shop 
in order to fill a shoebox, Kathy will 

accept monetary donations for 

shoebox supplies.  
 

If you have questions please contact 
 Kathy Martin.  

 
 

Summer Session  
is Over 

 

Fall Session begins  

September 9 

2020 

 
 
 

The first day of 
AWANA will be 

September 19th at 
6:30 

 

Register on line 
HERE 

 

 
If you have Younger kids, here is the 

link for this week 
 

“Learn about Noah and How God 
Promises us Mercy!” 

 

CLICK HERE 
 

Elementary Kid's link for this week! 
Tune in to learn about  

“How God Promises us Mercy!” 
 

CLICK HERE 
 

CLICK HERE CLICK HERE 

This Sundays Service 
 

Will not be available live-streamed, 
instead an email will be sent out to 
the FBC Members Sunday Morning.  

 

 
Wednesdays 

November 11, 2020 
*Regular Activities 

 

Middle School Youth Group is from 
6:30-8 pm. 

 

High School Youth Group starts at 
8:10 pm 

If you are in need of  
Pastoral Care or Grief Support 

please contact 
Preston Van Loon at 

710-415-8080 
pvl1071@yahoo.com 

 

Update from the Church 
 Leadership Team 

 

We have met several times and are 
working to keep services going as well 
as discussing the next steps in finding 
an interim pastor. Please be in prayer 

for the CLT as we go through this 
process. Please continue to pray 

for Beth and for our church family as 
we strive to move forward. 

Sunday Speakers 
 

November 8th Preston Van Loon 
November 15th Ruth Skaar 

 

http://www.samaritanspurse.org/
https://bb.churchcenter.com/registrations/events/507512
https://bb.churchcenter.com/registrations/events/507512
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Obtt_bMbjZU&list=WL&index=1&fbclid=IwAR1wqYDuLXw1izANe5y2AeuW1sv9wglITsQlH8IJKn5xFyWwMCvuuWfEDcc
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7m69TIjwTOk&t=342s&fbclid=IwAR1Vtvksl_IzxUfdsOg_55bf1Y5yCkXqIE7Ht1Cq1om_VGpqcCqlS_DOhmE
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCx5O6q-RaCgDUppAb6kpjPg
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCx5O6q-RaCgDUppAb6kpjPg
mailto:pvl1071@yahoo.com

